
Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back to Term 4! Week 1 is the first week of Term 4 and Online Learning will recommence from
Tuesday 5 October 2021. Click the link below to access the the updated Stage 2 Learning from Home
Timetable for this four day week as Monday is a Public Holiday; your child will already have their own copy
in Google Classroom, along with all the other documents they need to complete their learning tasks: There
will be no Language Class Zoom on Monday as it is a Public Holiday.

Stage 2 Week 1 Timetable Term 4 2021
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1MQI0gEmnq6xlbDnMgLX0NafnHbBpjvcL14cDLC7wy
yA/copy

Tuesday and Thursday Zoom Meeting
Each week there will be two 20 minute check in to see how students are accessing Learning from Home
activities and to answer any questions students may have. Students will access the Zoom Meeting via a link
posted in Google Classroom on Tuesday 5 October 2021 and Thursday 7 October 2021.

Please refer to the Updated Zoom Timetable as meeting times have changed.

Updated Zoom Timetable
Stage 2 Zoom Timetable Term 4

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IIYiYt97pB9uXu1Jr6G0F8e3NnUPbH-73EDEv6dpiBY/
copy

Timetable Colour Coding

MUST DO - these learning tasks are important to complete and will receive feedback from the teacher via
the rubric.

CAN DO - these are learning tasks students can do to help maintain their progress.

OPTIONAL - these learning tasks are optional and students can choose to complete them.

How students complete their learning tasks
The way that students complete the learning tasks online is up to parents and carers. Parents may want
you to work in a workbook, on a worksheet, or they may let you work online. It is up to parents and what
suits your family best.

Stage 2 teachers have seen some amazing work samples and the majority of students are actively
engaging in Learning from Home with the support of their families. We really appreciate the effort everyone
at home is making at this difficult time. Just a reminder that you can only upload 20 pieces of work at the
maximum. Stage 2 teachers will endeavor to provide feedback via the rubric on Google Classroom by
Tuesday afternoon the following week.

Assessing Work Samples
We assess the previous week's work on Monday and Tuesday. Please check the comment and rubric from
the Classroom Teacher every Wednesday if you would like feedback on your child’s work from the previous
week.

Contacting Classroom Teachers

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1MQI0gEmnq6xlbDnMgLX0NafnHbBpjvcL14cDLC7wyyA/copy
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IIYiYt97pB9uXu1Jr6G0F8e3NnUPbH-73EDEv6dpiBY/copy
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1MQI0gEmnq6xlbDnMgLX0NafnHbBpjvcL14cDLC7wyyA/copy
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1MQI0gEmnq6xlbDnMgLX0NafnHbBpjvcL14cDLC7wyyA/copy
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IIYiYt97pB9uXu1Jr6G0F8e3NnUPbH-73EDEv6dpiBY/copy
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IIYiYt97pB9uXu1Jr6G0F8e3NnUPbH-73EDEv6dpiBY/copy


If you or your child require clarification of expectations, you can either contact the class teacher through the
school by sending an email sanssouci-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au or you can choose an alternative activity
to complete with your child.

Kind Regards
Mr Gordon Callaughan Stage 2 Teachers
Stage 2 Assistant Principal
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